
Good Afternoon Everyone, 
  
SAVE THE DATE-------September 12th and 13th 2023 for Alabama TERT Basic Awareness Training Class. 
  
The Mobile County Communications District, in conjunction with other Alabama TERT organizers, will 
host this class. This is open to all in the State who are interested in participating in Alabama TERT. This 
training promises to be thorough and informative. All personnel who want to serve in Alabama TERT is 
required to have this Basic Class.  
  
More details on registration, lodging and content of the class will come later. Just please mark your 
calendar.  
  
If you have any questions you can contact any of these: 
  
Jeff Dempsey-----Jefferson County 
Kristi Stamnes---Mobile County 
Robbie Young----St. Clair County 
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